Going Grocery
Shopping?

\( StopaShop*

Support Holmdel High School Project Graduation by purchasing Shoprite and Stop
and Shop Gift Cards

You pay the face value for the cards and Project Graduation gets 5% of
all Gift Cards sold.

Next time your making your grocery list call Linda Jackman at
(732)671-1961 or Debbie Bergamotto at (732) 895-7890 or email at
holmdelprojectgrad@gmail.com to purchase your Gift Cards.

Gift cards can be purchased in amounts of $25 and $50
denominations.

Checks are to be made payable to HHS Project Graduation.

Help the Holmdel High School Senior Class have a memorable, safe
and drug and alcohol free night.

This fundraiser is not endorsed by the Holmdel Board of Education



